DEVELOPERS NOTICE

Town and Country Planning (General Permitted Development) (England) Order 2016
	Proposed development at: 
	Torrington Place

1-19 Torrington Place

Tottenham Court Road

London

WC1E 7HB 
                                                      

	Grid Reference: 
	E: 529515, N: 181988


PLEASE NOTE THIS IS A RESUBMISSION OF APPLICATION REF: 2019/0448/P

I give notice that WHP on behalf of EE (UK) Ltd and Hutchinson UK Ltd will be applying to: London Borough of Camden Council under Part 16 Schedule 2 to the Town and Country Planning (General Permitted Development) (England) Order 2016 for its determination as to whether the prior approval of the authority will be required to the siting and appearance of:
Proposed telecommunications Rooftop (42.1m) installation upgrade and associated works.
The application and accompanying plans shall be available for public inspection at the offices of the above authority, during usual office hours, at:

	The Director of Planning

The Planning Department

London Borough of Camden Council

2nd Floor

5 Pancras Square 

C/O Town Hall

Judd Street 

London 

WC1H 9JE


Any individual and organisation wishing to make representations about the siting and appearance of the proposed development may do so in writing to the Local Planning Authority

At the above address any representations must be received no later than; 14 days after the date below.


SIGNED:

WHP


ON BEHALF OF: 
EE (UK) Ltd & H3G 
DATED:
11th July 2020
